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Announcing the 2020 

Northwest Passage! 

The ORPCA Northwest Passage 
Team has put together another fabulous 
driving tour with fun roads, beautiful 
scenery, delicious food, luxury 
accommodations and an opportunity to 
renew old friendships and make new 
ones. From mountains to high plains to 
the Pacific Ocean, this year’s Northwest 
Passage route takes us through some of 
the most scenic and best driving roads in 
the northwest. As a bonus feature, this 
year’s tour will visit a dozen covered 
bridges as we wind our way through the 
Willamette Valley. To add more fun to 
this year’s tour, we will be offering an 
optional Sunday night stay at Salishan 
Lodge. 

 

Porsche of Beaverton will host a 
pre-tour social event on Wednesday 
night in their beautiful showroom.  An 
event not to miss, we will be treated to a 
tasty selection of hors d’ oeuvres, wine 
and beer, amidst beautiful Porsches as we 
say hello to old friends and greet new 
tour participants. 

The 2020 Northwest Passage 
begins on Thursday afternoon when 
participants meet at The Oregon Garden 
Resort. Come early and explore the 
fabulous gardens which are included 
with your room charge.  The Northwest 
Passage Team will host a welcome 

reception on Thursday evening with hors 
d’oeuvers, wine and beer to welcome 
participants and to provide a time for us 
to meet and socialize with one another. 

 

Friday morning, our route zig 
zags its way south through the 
Willamette Valley, ferreting out covered 
bridges and photo opportunities. Friday 
afternoon we head east of the Cascade 
Mountains on one of the most scenic 
roads in Oregon. Friday night, we stay in 
Bend at the Hilton overlooking the Old 
Mill District and Deschutes river. Friday 
evening, the Northwest Passage Team 
will host a reception and delicious dinner. 

Saturday morning, our route 
takes us west exploring the McKenzie 
River, stopping along the way to take in 
the beautiful scenery and more covered 
bridges. After lunch we continue west 
along the Siletz River to Salishan Lodge. 

 

The Northwest Passage Team 
will once again host its locally famous, 
always popular, keg and car wash 
following our Saturday drive. This event 
gives everybody a chance to wash the 
road grime off their cars, socialize and 

just have fun. A hosted beer keg and 
snacks will be provided. 

 

Sunday morning, we enjoy a 
lovely hosted brunch at Salishan Lodge. 
For those who don’t have to rush back 
home, we have planned an optional 
Sunday night stay at the lodge where you 
can sit back and enjoy the amenities of 
the resort or explore the beach towns. 

This year’s 2020 NW Passage is a 
four-day event.  The cost is $675 per car. 
Because of the size of the dining and 
lodging venues, we are limiting the 
number of cars on this year’s tour to 50.  
The Northwest Passage typically fills up 
very fast, so signing up early is 
recommended.  

Registration for the NW Passage 
tour is now online, and payment will be 
by credit card at time of registration. The 
cost is $675 per car. To secure your place 
on the NW Passage Tour, follow the link: 
https://www.oregonpca.org/event/202
0-nw-passage/. If you encounter any 
online registraton issues, contact Heinz 
Holzapfel at webmaster@oregonpca.com 
or 650-823-0951. If you have questions 
about the tour, contact Jeff Gretz at 
nwpassageORPCA@gmail.com or 503-
915-2364. 
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